Capital & Coast
\\ Iﬂ)istrict Health Board

27 January 2016 OIA: 2015/228

Susan

Fyi-request-3462-c9a66c61@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Susan

RE: Request for information under the Official Information Act

Thank you for your Official Information Act (OIA) request received by Capital and Coast District Health
Board (CCDHB) on 27 February 2015, seeking a response to your query.

Your requested information is set out below with our response:

Statistics on the minimum, average, and maximum CPAC scores for which patients were assessed and
scheduled hip and knee total replacement surgery, per DHB around NZ in 2014 and 2015.

Minimum Average Maximum
CPAC CPAC CPAC

Hip Replacement

2014 49 84 100

2015 10 82 100
Knee Replacement

2014 51 81 100

2015 45 79 100

This response has been provided under the Official Information Act 1982. You have the right to request
an investigation and review in accordance with s 28(3) Official Information Act by complaint being made
to an Ombudsman in writing or orally.

Yours sincerely

DA

Delwyn Hunter
Executive Director Operations
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